

KAREN BASS MAYOR

October 16, 2023

Dear Eric Eisenberg:

Thank you for your service on the Board of Transportation Commissioners. Los Angeles is a stronger city because of the willingness of so many of its diverse and talented residents who dedicate their time and energy to making our city a better place.

This letter is to inform you that I will be naming a new person to your position on the Board. Therefore, your appointment on the Board will end effective as of the date on this letter.

Thank you again for your service to the City of Los Angeles.

Sincerely.

KAREN BASS

Mayor

KB:tga

4000

